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28th April 2023 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer/Student 

 
U16 Football - County Champions 
Congratulations to our U16 football team, who are now the Hertfordshire County Football Champions. On 
Wednesday evening, the students played their final against St Clement Danes School and won 7-0. Mr Macrae 
said that there were outstanding performances all over the pitch and it would be unfair to single out any of the 
students for player of the match. After coming runners up last year, this is a fantastic achievement. Thank you to 
Mr Macrae and the wider PE team who have coached and supported the students throughout the year. Next week 
we are in the U12 district cup final. Good luck to the team. 
 

 
 

 
PressTales 
Please click here for the latest edition of PressTales. 

 
Parent Survey 
Thank you to those who have already completed the parent survey. Please click here to share your views. 

 
Student Competition Results 
We are delighted to announce that two of our students' essays (Charlie Parker and Rebecca Mansford) will be 
included in a printed book which is due to be published in July.  They won a student essay competition called:  'If 
This Building Could Talk', run by 'The Academy of Real Assets'.  A huge congratulations to both students. 

 
Theatre Performances 
On 27th April, Year 10 and Year 11 students watched live performances of An Inspector Calls and Romeo and Juliet 
to support their understanding and revision of key GCSE texts. The Globe Players are a small acting troupe, 
bringing texts to life in a simple and clear way. Thank you to the English and Languages departments who helped 
facilitate this and to Mrs Severino for organising the morning.   

 
Take Your Daughter to Work Day 
We look forward to hearing from our Year 8 students about their day at work yesterday. Thank you to all parents 
who supported and arranged placements for their children.

https://presdales.herts.sch.uk/?mailpoet_router&endpoint=view_in_browser&action=view&data=Wzg0LCJhNzM0ZWJiOWU1ZjAiLDAsMCwwLDFd
https://forms.gle/qTWdxhr5sfoTEnNq5


 

 
Strike 
A reminder that due to the national strike by members of the NEU, the school will be open only to students in 
Year 10, 11, 12 and 13 on Tuesday 2nd May. 

 
Wishing you all a pleasant and restful long weekend. 

 
Regards 

 
Mr M Warren 
Headteacher 
 


